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You can do it! 

 

 

 

Dates for your calendar 

 

6/12 School Discos 

 $5 - payable at the door 

 Please Pre-order Hot 

 Food  by Friday 6th Dec 

 

10/12 Stage 2 & Stage 3 Party 

 Day 

 

13/12 Reports go home 

 

16/12 Recognition Assembly 

 

17/12 K-2 Party Day 

17/12 Year 6 Farewell Dinner 

 

18/12 Last day of Term for 2013 

 

29/1/2014 Students return for 

     Term 1 2014 

 

 

 

 

School enrolments for 2014 – 

Placements filling fast!! 

We are now accepting enrol-

ments for 2014. If you have a 

child or know of a child who will 

be enrolling in 2014, please come 

to the office for an enrolment 

form. 

If you will be leaving the school in 

2014, could you please let the 

office know as we are already 

making plans for the 2014 school 

year. 

 

Dear Parents, Caregivers and Students, 
 

This is our final newsletter for 2013. What a year it has been. We have been involved 
in lots of different activities in both sport and the creative and performing arts, and 
have worked very hard to develop many different skills in the classroom. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank and congratulate our outgoing Year Six 
students. They have all demonstrated great teamwork throughout the year and have 
been wonderful role models to our younger students. Congratulations also to Tylah, 
Amelia, Blake and Max, our 2013 school leaders. You have completed all your tasks 
with enthusiasm and dedication and have worked hard to positively lead your peers 
in the last year of Primary school. 
 

It is time as well to sadly farewell some of our wonderful teachers who will be mov-
ing on to different challenges in 2014.  

Mrs Kotevski has been appointed permanently to Woonona Public School and 
we will certainly miss her steady and dedicated approach. The students she 
has taught over her years here at Lake South have benefitted greatly from 
her skill and experience. She will be greatly missed by all! 

Miss Haworth has accepted a position to teach at Berkeley West Public School. 
Her dedication to providing opportunities for children especially in the area 
of sport will certainly be missed. Her teaching, creativity and caring ap-
proach is our loss and Berkeley West’s gain. Good luck Miss Haworth even 
though we know you don’t need it!! 

Miss Emms will be moving into a part time role at the school while she pursues 
further studies. She has been a wonderful asset as a classroom teacher and 
we know she will do very well in her academic pursuits. We are so pleased 
she is able to continue with us in a supportive role. 

Mrs Gallagher and Mrs Cooper will be sharing a class in 2014. We are excited 
that they will be able to combine their wonderful expertise to continue to 
ensure that students in their early years of schooling are achieving their very 
best. 

I would like to thank these outstanding practitioners for their commitment to educa-
tion. I wish the best of luck to Miss Haworth and Mrs Kotevski in their new schools 
and know that what they have achieved here at Lake South will never be forgotten. 
 

At this stage we are anticipating forming 10 classes in 2014. This will not be con-
firmed until next year as we have to calculate returning student numbers in 2014. If 
you have any questions, please see Mrs Piggott. 
 

I would like to wish everyone a safe and wonderful festive season. I look forward to 
seeing you all back in 2014 for what promises to be another fantastic year of learning. 
 

Merry Christmas 
Jacqui Piggott  



 

 

 

BRONZE AWARDS 

Monica C 3/4H 

Chad D  1E 

Kye F  3/4H 

Wiil H  3/4H 

Andre T  3/4H 

Imogen W 3/4H 

Colby W  3/4H 

 

SILVER AWARD  

Monica C 3/4H 

Layra C  3/4H 

Teri-Ann C 1E 

Aliyah K  3/4H 

Keera K  3/4O 

Brody K  1E 

Ryle O’L  2P 

Jai-Ann O’N 3/4H 

Jemma W 1W 

 

MORNING TEA 

Cooper B KG 

Rhys K  2P 

Zoya K  1E 

Sienna L  1W 

Sophia L  1E 

Sunni L  1W 

Jimmy L  2P 

Jack T  1W 

Bailey T  1W 

Lilly W  2P 

Imogen Y 1W 

 

GOLD AWARDS 

Amira K  1E 

Angela L  KC 

 

All of these Awards were presented 

at last Fridays Assembly 

 

 

STAR AWARDS 

 Zac H  3/4O 

Zoya K  1E 

Ella M  1W 

 

TRIPLE STAR AWARDS 

Reef A  3/4O 

Anton C  1W 

Robert K KG 

Riley M  2H 

Ava M  2P 

Minna P  2H 

Lamyah P 2H 

Zaner P  3/4O 

Justice R  2H 

Will S  3/4O 

Cheyana-Lu W 2H 

Imogen Y 1W 

 

All of these Awards were presented 

at last Fridays Assembly 

ASSEMBLIES 

Please be advised , that the weekly Assemblies will be 

held on a Friday at 12.30pm in the School Hall, unless 

otherwise  notified. Thank you 

UNIFORM SHOP  
Open Mondays & Thursdays 8.15—9am in the hall. 
 
All sizes in school shirts are available for $25 each. 
The Peak caps are available for $12 each. 

Thank you for your continuing support of  

Lake Illawarra South Public School 

Oak Flats & Shellharbour 

Community Bank® branches 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

Students should not enter the school grounds until 8.15am 

The School  Office is opened at 8.15am 

Students must be collected from school by 2.40pm 

* Kinder—Year 2 NEWS * 

K-2 Parents/Caregivers 

This is to inform you that on Monday 9th December, the children in Kindergarten 

(KC & KG) and Stage One (1E, 1W, 2P & 2H) will be performing a Christmas song 

or dance in our K-2 Assembly at 12.20pm in the Hall. 

It is not a Concert, but just something small to finish our Monday Assemblies for the 

year. The children can wear coloured “Christmas” play clothes on the day and Christ-

mas trimmings, e.g. hat, reindeer ears etc. 

Parents are welcome to stay and have a picnic lunch, if you wish (you may like to order 

at the Canteen before lunchtime). Please don’t feel you have to take time off work for 

this, but you are welcome to join us, for some Christmas cheer. 

T Gallagher 

ALSO, 

The children in KG & KC will be performing a song at the school Assembly on Friday 

6th December at 12.30pm in the Hall. The children can wear sensible, coloured play 

clothes, a coloured hat or cap and sunglasses, if they have them. 

Thank you 

T Gallagher & C Cooper 

UNIFORMS 

Could you please place orders for next year, if 

required. 

The Uniform Shop will be open the first week 

back in 2014, hours as follows:- 

Tuesday 28th Jan   9am—11am 

Wednesday 29th Jan 8.15am—9am 

Thursday 30th Jan  8.15am—9am 

Friday 31st Jan  8.15am—9am 

Thank you 

Anne Roberts (Uniform Co-ordinator) 



STAGE 1 PICNIC 
 

Last Thursday Stage 1 held their very own picnic. All students walked to the park in Reddall Parade to take part in 
numerous activities, which included, salad sandwich making and exploring the local area. The students can be very 
proud of their behaviour and overall enthusiasm. The teachers thought it was a wonderful day and many thanks is 
given to those who helped out on the day, supplying picnic blankets and even assisting with making the sandwiches. 
We had some very exhausted students by the end. I'm sure they slept well that night!  
 
Miss Haworth.  



SCHOOL DISCO - ATTENTION 

ENTRY—$5 PAYABLE ON THE NIGHT! 

Please pre-order hot food for the Disco before Friday 

6/12.  Choose from Hot Dogs, Spinach & Ricotta 

Triangles,  Pizza singles, Sausage Rolls, Meat Pies, 

Lasagne & Noodles, all $2.50 each. 

SEND YOUR ORDERS TO THE CANTEEN OR 

DROP THEM OFF AT THE CANTEEN, WITH 

THE CORRECT MONEY. 

Glow Sticks may be purchased for $1 each on the 

night as well. 

THANKYOU 

2013 SHELLHARBOUR CITY COUNCIL 

MAYOR’S GIVING TREE APPEAL 

This Year, Lake Illawarra South Public School is col-

lecting for the Mayor’s Giving Tree. 

If you wish to make any donations of gifts, please 

drop them into the office under out Christmas Tree. 

Your support of this  appeal is greatly appreciated and 

very important to many young children of the 

Shellharbour local Government area. 

Please bring gifts in by Friday 13th December, so that 

we can get them to the council in time for giving. 

Thankyou 


